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Kirby Buchheit stated that he did not know the name of the student pilot that 
was with him during the accident flight, but later in the conversation said it was Zack 
Gerard. He was uncertain of the spelling of the student pilot’s name. He said that the 
student pilot may reside in Columbia, Missouri. He said that the N4219T may be part 
of a small flying club. He was uncertain of the name of the flying club. 
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